
The Senate of The State of Texas 

November 24, 1999 

Hon. John Comyn 
Attorney General 
P.O. Box 12548 
Austin, Texas 787 11. 

Dear General Comyn: 

On behalf of Mr. Eddie Y onzalez, County Treasurer from Cameron County I am writing to inquire 
about a matter in need of immediate attention, I would like to request an Opinion from your office 
as to which county officer must make delivery of all checks to jurors. I am enclosing a copy of the 
April 18, 1977 Attorney General Opinion H-982 for your perusal and to inquire that with the recent 
changes in state law, if this opinion is still valid. 1 am enclosing a copy of the 1977 opinion and the 
agenda from the Cameron County Commissioners Court. 

An opinion from you on this matter would be extremely helpful to the citizens of Cameron County 
and greatly appreciated. Thank you for your assistance and I look forward to hearing from your 
oftice. 

Since e , 
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die Lucia, Jr. 
State Senator 
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